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Wendel promotes three members of its investment team to Managing Director 
 

Wendel today announced that three Senior Directors in Wendel’s investment and development team — Stéphanie 

Besnier, Stéphane Heuzé and Félicie Thion de la Chaume — have each been promoted to Managing Director.  

 

Stéphanie Besnier, who joined Wendel’s investment team in 2007 as an Associate, has been 

promoted to Managing Director. In the last few years, Stéphanie has been actively involved in 

Wendel’s investments in Deutsch, IHS and Constantia Flexibles. She has also been a member of 

the Board of Bureau Veritas since 2016.
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